KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 56/24

FENDER WORKS — BERTH NO 3 PORTSMOUTH INTERNATIONAL PORT

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN jointly by the King’s Harbour Master Portsmouth and the Harbour Master of
Portsmouth International Port that the fendering works will be conducted on the southern side of the central berthing
dolphin of Berth 3 at the Commercial Port from 7 to 11 May 2024.

2. The contractor conducting the works is Baker Trayte Marine Ltd using their multi-cat vessel “UNCLE BILL” (LOA
13.3m), MPV “BULLDOG” (LOA 14.8M) and spud leg crane barge “ASNE” (LOA 40.0m).
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3. Works will take place around shipping movements, and the fender will remain in situ throughout, though will not be
at its normal load capacity.

4. Mariners and ships using berth 3 are requested to take care when berthing at no 3 berth and reduce speed to
lessen impact on the fenders during this period.

5. Portsmouth Harbour Radio can be hailed on VHF Ch 11 or +44 23 9285 5900 for up to date information. Please

note, VHF Ch 11 is the primary working channel for KHM Harbour Control Vessel Traffic Service. After hailing
Portsmouth Harbour Radio, users will be re-directed to another working channel.

6. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners 15 May 2024.

Thursday 02 May 2024

G W BISHOP
King's Harbour Master

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.



